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Hi, I'm , a retired Engineer who lives in sunny North Queensland.  
In my youth, Australia was the land of "a fair go for everyone". That meant taking care to protect everyone 
more vulnerable than yourself. There are few more vulnerable than newborns, and the lack of healthcare for a 
certain category of them is truly barbaric.  
Government failure to protect vulnerable people is total failure of government, and a government alignment 
with the rich and powerful exploiting everyone else.  
Failure to pabcd legislation to protect children born alive in failed abortions can only accelerate the 
disintegration of our social fabric, with increased depression, mental illness, crime, suicide and anti-social 
behaviour, which already appear to be at record levels. I strongly urge the committee to recommend the 
pabcding of this legislation.  

Sincerely,  
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